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Mr Francesc Mulet, Esq., 
Mayor of Valldemossa 

 
in the care of: 

Dr. Wolfang Lohnert, Esq., 
 
 

Dear Mayor, 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that the Municipality of Zakynthos is greatly 

honoured to accept the proposal of brotherhood (twinning) with the city of 
Valdemossa, having in common the expressed interests of the Late Archduke Louis 
Salvador for our two islands and our desire to make accessible the archives and the 
collections of documents of the Late Archduke, for matters of historical interest and 
research. 

 
We also appreciate and support the success of the project you are developing, 

«Archduke Ludwig Salvador's New Documentary Fund in Valdemossa», believing 
that the Fund could be very important for Zakynthos as well, as all the archives and 
documents of that time were destroyed by the devastating earthquake of 1953. 

 
As for the submission of an application for the support of the project by the 

Culture Programme (2007-2013), Chapter 1.2.1. Projects of EU cooperation, I can 
assure you that the Municipality of Zakynthos will be available for any assistance you 
may need, or even participate in this as an international partner or as a partner 
brotherhooded (twinned) with the Municipality of Valdemossa. 

 
Looking forward to the day of twinning our two Municipalities, I wish you 

every possible success to your objectives and targets for the city Valdemossa, and 
remain,  

 
Sincerely Yours 

The Mayor of Zakynthos  
 
 
 

Stelios Bozikis 


